Center for Judicial Accountability

From: Center for Judicial Accountability <elena@judgewatch.org>

Sent: Friday, May 02, 2014 4:09 PM

To: 'investigations@osc.state.ny.us'; ‘contactus@osc.state.ny.us'

Cc: Robert Ward; ngroenwegen@osc.state.ny.us; hfanshawe@osc.state.ny.us
Subject: ATT: Counsel Groenwegen; Deputy Counsel Fanshawe; Deputy Comptroller Ward:

Reporting Government Fraud -- Grand Larceny of the Public Fisc & Taxpayer Monies:

Governor Cuomo's Budget Bill of Legislative & Judiciary Appropriations for Fiscal Year
2014-2015

Attachments: 5-2-14-fraud-complaint-to-comptroller.pdf

According to the Comptroller’s website, on a webpage entitled “Investigations Unit of the Legal Services Division”:

“State Comptroller DiNapoli is working to find and fight fraud at every level of State and local government. The public’s

help is needed in this fight. New Yorkers can report allegations of fraud, corruption or abuse of taxpayer money by
calling a toll-free hotline at 1-888-0OSC-4555 (1-888-672-4555).”

Attached is my written complaint following up on the phone call | made to the hotline a full month ago, to which there
has been no response.

Thank you.

Elena Sassower, Director

Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA)
www.judgewatch.org

914-455-4373
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